
Executive Minutes 3-23 
 

VP of Student Affairs Report 

Trevino: is opening the report to questions. 

Melendez: Are fans allowed at volleyball games as well? 

Trevino: Yes. A plan has been developed for every sport so that fans will be allowed to attend. 

Alexander: What is the cost of any telehealth session after the limit? 

Trevino: It would be about $85 but there are ways around that and students can use their 

insurance to cover it. 
 

President’s Report 

Peebles: The survey has not been sent out yet but it should be done tomorrow so the results will 

be available next Wednesday. 
 

Committee Reports 

Alexander: The Communications Committee is working on making a schedule for posting 

content online 
 

SGA Online Communications 

Alexander: When are we planning to finish the Canvas page? 

Brooks: It will be available either tonight or tomorrow. 

Alexander: will send Brooks a reminder tomorrow. 

Brooks: plans to publish the page after the meeting and work out any kinks over the weekend. 

Peebles: The page isn’t expected to be perfect. 
 

Legislation List 

Alexander: Has anyone started the list? If not, she is willing to make it. 

Peebles: has not started it yet. SGA could collaborate with the Environmentalist Club to put 

squirrel feeders out on campus. 
 

Online Class Survey 

Brooks: Where are we at? 

Peebles: Jana Ware has made the edits that were requested and a link just needs to be obtained. 

The survey should be released tomorrow. 
 

Open Discussion and Announcements 

Alexander: OSGA Spring Congress registration will be open very soon and a way to pay 

digitally should be set up on the website. On April 1, Parliamentarian Alexander will not be able 

to attend the senate meeting to attend an FCCLA Alumni conference. 
 


